
Let’s Go To The Flicks 
Cineworld is the world's second-largest cinema chain 

with over a hundred locations in the UK. Oering 

moviegoers cinematic experiences with a range of 

showings, the chain is also popular for food and drink. 

Going to watch a film is one of the everyday experiences 

people without disabilities may take for granted, but for 

some, especially those with profound disabilities, the 

cinema can present issues – especially when it comes 

to using the bathroom. Cineworld Hull has gone the 

extra mile by including a Changing Places toilet in their 

recent refurbishment in the hopes that their new 

screens are accessible to many more people. 
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The Project: Adaption Of Existing Space into a 

Changing Places Toilet  

Changing Places are particularly important within the 

leisure industry as the specially built toilets enable 

many more people to enjoy the same entertainment 

that so many of us have access to without issue. Many 

campaigners and customers alike have requested that 

cinemas in the UK adopt a Changing Places policy so 

they can enjoy films with their families. 

Cineworld saw the recent refurbishment of their Hull 

site as a great opportunity to respond to customer 

requests and incorporate a new Changing Places toilet 

into their venue. 

The new facility is a big hit already and Cineworld have 

recently commied that they will include a Changing 

Places loo in all cinema refurbishments and new builds 

moving forward. 

The huge renovation project saw the chain install a 

new premium format Superscreen which includes four 

wheelchair spaces so everyone can enjoy the view. The 

lobby area and other screens were also refurbished. 

The RISE team came in as secondary contractors to 

install premium  equipment into a specially created 

space. We kied the new space out with a hoist, adult-

sized changing bench, peninsular toilet, and height-

adjustable washbasin. Finishing touches ensured the 

facility was consistent with the venue’s other toilets, 

and all of the equipment was safety-tested before we 

handed the keys over to Cineworld. 

The new toilet is fully compliant with requirements and 

was the first registration of 2022 made by the 

Changing Places Consortium.

A Blockbuster  

The provision of a Changing Places toilet is not only a 

hit with customers but in time will come to be of benefit 

to the cinema thanks to the wider range of people now 

able to add watching a movie to the list of activities 

they can do comfortably. 

For further information about Changing Places or 

to schedule a free consultation, please call 

07729 224 738 or email hello@riseadapt.co.uk

This project was much simpler than a typical RISE 

installation. Our scope of works was limited to 

initial advice, second-fix plumbing and electrics, 

the installation and testing of specialist 

equipment, and registration of the facility.
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The facility is kied-out with ceiling track hoist system, 
height-adjustable basin and adult changing bench. 

Gillian Bullock Scotford
Jane Cooper Cineworld!

Kazzie Pea
Fantastic! Hopefully the start of
many Cineworld registrations

Kerry Hodson
Absolutely fantastic news!! Wish
more cinemas would do this!!
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Cineworld Cinemas

Rachel Hallam
Fantastic news!
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